
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Evangelist and Mrs. Robert Lewis 
 
602 Manco Rd.  –  Lewisville, TX  75067    (401) 286-2400 

 

                                          
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
    D. R. Baker, Ponca City, OK 
 

        The Joshua Prince Family 

 

 

 

 

  

August 20, 2012 

Dear Pastor, 

 

I am writing today from San Jose, Costa 

Rica. I am here to help Missionary Bob 

Martin. We just completed this season’s 

Bible Institute in Cortez. Four students 

graduated. Three of them are pastors and 

one of them is going to be a missionary to 

Panama. Brother Martin and his wife are 

doing a great work with these men in 

helping them understand the principles and 

doctrines in the Word of God. There was a 

woman saved in the mid week service and a 

young man was saved on Saturday at the 

Graduation service. It was my privilege to 

visit Missionaries Joshua and Erika Prince 

here as well. They are in language school 

preparing to go to Uruguay. Since our last 

letter we have preached at several churches 

in Texas and Oklahoma.  August 26, 30, 

and 31, we will be helping Pastor Dick 

Webster conduct the annual deputation 

school in Lewisville, Texas. This year we 

will host six or seven new missionary 

couples who are making plans to go to the 

mission field. It is an exciting time for us. 

After deputation school, I will fly to Seattle 

to attend the national GIBF meeting in 

Everett, WA. I will preach in three churches 

in the area. We will then introduce several 

new missionaries to the Fellowship and 

recommend them to the churches. In early 

October, my wife and I will be on the road 

again. We covet your prayers as we travel. I 

will be driving to Philadelphia to preach a 

week-long missions’ revival at Christ 

Independent Baptist Church. My wife will 

meet me there after she has spoken at the 

annual ladies meeting at Open Door Baptist 

Church, Astoria, NY, and made a visit to 

her mother in Virginia. We will then travel 

by car to the Northeast where we will be 

involved in several missions’ conferences 

and fellowship meetings.             
 

Best Wishes, Always, 

 
Robert Lewis  - 1 Cor 15:58 

 

 

  

  

  

  

  

  


